
 

 

 
TO:   Mayor and City Council of the City of Dacula 

 

FROM:  Brittni Nix, Director of Planning & Economic Development  

 

DATE:  November 18, 2022 

 

SUBJECT: Bid results for Maple Creek Park playground improvements 

__________________________________________________________________  

 

The City requested bids for the approved Maple Creek Park playground 

improvements project. Improvements include a new shaded playground for school-

aged children, shaded toddler playground, shaded swing set, and fitness station. 

Accessory items include concrete tiered steps with handrails, benches, solar power 

phone charging station, picnic table, trash receptacle, and stormwater 

improvements. 

The bid results are below:  

 Zaveri Enterprises, Inc. - $821,000 

Allied Paving Contractors, Inc.  - $825,400 

 Willow Construction, Inc. - $978,000 

 The Dickerson Group, Inc. - $1,298,578 

 

Bowman Consulting Group Ltd. reviewed the submitted bids and it appears the 

lowest qualified bid was from Zaveri Enterprises, Inc. for $821,000. The two 

lowest bids are within $4,400 of each other, which suggests a competitive bid. 

Considering the above, staff recommends awarding Zaveri Enterprises, Inc. the bid 

at $821,000 and authorizing the Mayor and Acting City Administrator to execute 

all necessary documents to implement the subject project. 

 

 

Best Regards,  

 

Brittni Nix, Director of Planning & Economic Development 


